
-----Original Message----- 
From: LR R 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 12:27 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: [**SPAM Warning**] Urgent Matter 
Importance: Low 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password 
through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Hello, 

I would like to request a meeting/delegation with the Members of the City Council on October 5th or 
as soon as possible  regarding the proposed bylaw to ban smoking in public premises. 

Thank you, 

Pascal Berro 
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Copy: 
  City Manager
  Director Corporate Services
  Director Public Safety and Community Services
  Chief Licence Inspector
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